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Dear Member :

Our Indian Society of Root Crops, since its inception more than three decades ago, has been playing a significant role

through its multifarious activities to uphold the cause of Tropical tuber crops and its users system.

Change is inevitable and it is the rock foundation for development. As a corollary to it, a change in the functionaries

of Indian Society for Root Crops has been thought of and executed. A new team of office bearer has been nominated

for 2007-2010 .

President: Dr.M.Anantharaman Members : Shri. M.Unnikrishnan

Vice President: Dr.K.Abraham Dr. T.Makeshkumar

Secretary: Dr.M.S.Sajeev Dr. J.Sreekumar

Joint Secretary: Dr. A.N.Jyothi Dr. V.L.Geetha Kumari

Treasurer : Dr. C.Mohan Dr. Annamma George

Chief Editor: Dr. V.Ravi

Zonal Members : South Zone - Dr. Emila T. Abraham,  North Zone - Dr. T.R.Dayal,

      East Zone - Dr. M.Nedumchezhiyan, West  Zone- To be nominated soon

Editorial Board   : Dr. V.Ravi (Chief Editor),  Dr. T.Premkumar,  Dr. R.C.Ray, Dr. R.Pushpakumari,

      Dr. Vinayaka Hegde,  Dr. J.T.Sheriff, Dr. G.Suja, Mr. Santhosh Mithra, Mrs. Shirly Raichal

We set our mission as ‘Making Tuber Crops Competitive’. The change in the functionaries of the society reflecting the

vision and aspirations and ideas of a generation attuned to technical advance would make the mission come true.

Already actions are on the anvil to gear up to adopt modern techniques of governance, publication, transaction and

make all efforts to make it a vibrant dynamic institution which can respond to changes around us.

We, the new team request all the members to extend their support to modernize the society in thoughts, concepts,

methods, governance and status.

We, feel that all of us who believe in the strategic role of our society, can play a significant part in the furtherance of

research in tuber crops, to effectively bring in important changes to vitalize and revitalize it at this juncture and steer it to

the position it deserves to occupy in a fast changing world.

We are happy to inform you that the Society proposes to bring out a Life Members Directory. I am enclosing a

proforma to obtain information from you as a seperate attachment file in MSWORD format. Kindly return it as early as

possible by email/post.

Dr.M.Anantharaman

President, ISRC


